
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school motto - ‘Reach for the stars’ 

All children have been asked to think about which ‘star’ they are reaching for and hoping to achieve this year.  

WPS’s Star Values, as chosen by the children, are: Sincerity, Teamwork, Achievement, Respect. At the end of 

each week, one child is chosen as ‘Star of the week’ in their class.  For this award, they will have demonstrated 

one or more of our star values.  Each star value is also awarded in Celebration Assembly to children;  they 

receive a certificate and the star value trophy to keep in their class for that week.  Children can be nominated 

by staff or children. 

 

Parent Suggestions 

We welcome constructive suggestions and 

feedback from members of our community.  You 

can find our suggestion box in the school 

reception area, just complete the form next to 

it and drop it in the box. Or email the school 

office at office@wimborne.portsmouth.sch.uk 
 

One of the suggestions we have received 

recently was to have recycling bins in the 

playground to educate and encourage all the 

children to recycle.  Please see  

the box to the left about recycling. 

 

 
 

Recycling at Wimborne!  
At school we recycle milk bottle tops, 

postage stamps, ink cartridges,  

batteries and sports bottle tops and lids. Some 

of these items raise money for charity, others 

are for use in lessons.  Please bring in your 

recyclable items and put in the appropriate  

bin / box in our recycling area outside the Y4 

cloakroom area.  

 

Wimborne’s Vision & Values 

Along with this week’s newsletter you will have received a copy via email of our Wimborne Primary  

School’s Vision.  Here we share with you what we strive to achieve for your child during their time 

with us.  Alongside our vision are our school values and learning values.  Our ‘STAR’ Values  

link to our behaviour and our ‘STAR’ Powers link to our attitude to learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Parents’ Evening – Monday 18th and Wednesday 20th October. 

These 10 minute meetings are an opportunity to discuss how your child has settled back to school, their  

progress and their targets for this term. We have emailed you a letter today about how to book an  

appointment and we encourage you to book a time slot.  New Year R parents will be able to book appointments after Monday 27th 

27th September, once the children have been assigned classes. Please email the school office if you would  

like an appointment with either Mrs Halford (Chair of Governors), Mrs Jacobs (Headteacher), Ms 

Rowlands (SENCO) or Mrs O’Mahony (Pastoral & Family Support Worker); we will all be in the hall to welcome  

you and we are very much looking forward to being able to have parents back in school once again. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates:  
September 
21st- Individual school photos 

22nd – Nurses in for Y6 Height & Weight  

October 
1st- Day closure 

Week beginning 4th – Bikeability for Y6 

18th- Harvest Festival 

18th – Parents’ Evening- target setting 3:45pm-6:15pm        

20th – Parents’ Evening- target setting 3:45pm-7:15pm        

Week beginning 25th – HALF TERM 

Day Closures 

1st October, 17th November, 9th March, 6th June, 6th July 

Letters sent home this week 
(All letters can be found on our school website; go to Information, Parent Zone,letters) 

Parents’ Evening (email)                                    Club letters for Y5/6; Cheerleading, Netball, Hockey, Girls + Boys Football and Cricket.  

Club letter for Y5; Design + Technology.       

Reminder: Children in Y3-Y6 are encouraged to bring in a healthy snack of fruit or a cereal bar to eat at break times.  Children in YR-Y2 

are provided with a free piece of fruit as part of the School Fruit and Vegetable Scheme. 

 

 

 

We celebrate children’s achievements in and out of school; please let 

us know of your child’s achievements. 

Headteacher Awards 

 
Y1 – Dami Oloyede 

Y2 – Alfie Hayward 

Y3 – Hugo De Carteret 

Y4 – Evie Hillman 

Y5 – Sienna Jackson 

Y6 – Sophie Duncan-Flavell 

 

Congratulations to… 
Oliver May for being a climate hero and 

Phoenix and Pegasus classes last year for 

making a pledge to help combat climate 

change. As a result they achieved their goal 

and have been awarded a Climate Hero Green 

Blue Peter badge. 
 

Wimborne Star Values 

Sincerity  
Tamana Jervis  Cepheus 

Sofia Rahimi  Cepheus 

Fred Mapp  Draco 

 

Teamwork  
Freddie Hart  Cepheus 

Reggie-Bleu Woodward  Cepheus 

Lee Nicholls-Groves Cepheus 

Little Red Group  Phoenix 
 

Achievement  
Pegasus Class for maths 

Hughie L’Estrange  Lynx   
 

Respect  
Javier Ford Falcon  Corvus 

Big Question of the Week 

How would you feel if you were forced to 

leave your home? 

Attendance cup awarded to Equuleus class 

for 100% attendance 
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